
Dear Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction  
 
Please accept my support for HB 2020.  As an entrepreneur in the space of clean energy, I can first hand 
attest to the jobs creation power of clean energy support at the state level.  I have established two 
companies, the first of which was acquired by a Fortune 500 company, both of which are focused on 
bringing state goals around clean energy and carbon reductions to fruition.  All industry is important, 
clean energy is the future.   
 
 
--  
Seth Portner 
Adaptation Services Group 
303-746-3282 
Seth@adaptationsg.com 
www.adaptationsg.com  
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